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Dear Sir/Madam
I am psychiatrist practicing in private setting in Townsville (north QLD), I very much appreciate
the medical board’s consultation on funding external doctors health program.
I feel that there is a need for such service for doctors especially in areas of mental health and
alcohol and drug misuse, there is a lack of access to such service for medical practitioners
 especially in remote and regional areas, I am keen to be involved  in the process i.e. survey etc
Please do not hesitate to contact if needed.
Thanking you
Yours sincerely
 
 
Anand Gundabawady
MBBS MRCPsych FRANZCP
 
 


